
 

 

  

 

SUMMER DRESS ORDER FORM 2023 

For students wishing to purchase a Summer Dress for the Spring/Summer terms, please complete this order form and 

return via email to schooloffice@baconscollege.co.uk or by hand to the school office. 

Orders must be received by FRIDAY 21st APRIL 2023. Any orders made after this date may not be fulfilled- depending on 

stock. 

Once dresses have been delivered to the school, we will contact you to let you know. Your daughter can then collect their 

order from the school office at the following times: 

• Monday & Thursday- between 3-4pm  

• Tuesday & Wednesday- between 3.50-4.30pm (after IST) 

• Friday- between 2.30-3.30pm 

Summer dresses are only permitted when we return to school following the Easter break until October half term 2023. 

** SUMMER DRESSES ARE NO LONGER BEING SOLD ON THE SCHOOL PREMISES AS IN PREVIOUS YEARS- YOU WILL NEED 

TO SELF MEASURE BEFORE ORDERING** 

The price of a summer dress is £34.00. 

Payment must be paid into your ParentPay account (cash cannot be accepted) Please ensure to allocate the payment to 

the Summer Dress item and not to their dinner account. Money cannot be refunded in this case and will remain on their 

dinner balance. 

Orders will only be processed once we can see the payment has been made on your ParentPay account. 

STUDENT FULL NAME:  

TUTOR GROUP:  

PARENT/GUARDIAN  

TELEPHONE NUMBER: 

 

Please tick required size and indicate quantities below: 

 28 30 32 34 36 38 40 42 44 46 48 50 

SIZE             

QUANTITY             

Sizes are generous and measured across the bust – We suggest using your correctly fitted school blouse as a guide to your 

size. Refunds will be available should your dress not fit, however as stock is made to order, we cannot guarantee the 

option to exchange.  

mailto:schooloffice@baconscollege.co.uk

